



Comment



EVERY BODY UP – UNIT 4 LESSON 3 – SPORTS – P.36-37

Vocabulary (p.36): extra, mine.

Structures (p.37):

I can't find my glove.

- Don't worry. You can borrow mine.

Workbook (p.36+37)

I. Drag and drop words to fill in the blanks.

on

wrong

baseball

catch

glove

worry

mine

It's Saturday morning. Danny's friends are ready to play (1) _____.

Teacher: Ok, everybody! Let's start!

Mike: Come _____, Danny. Hurry up.

Danny: I can't find my _____.

Mike: What's _____?

Danny: Oh, no. This is my sister's bag.

Mike: Don't _____. You can borrow _____. I have an extra one.

Danny: Great!

Mike: Nice _____, Danny!

Teacher: Good job!

Danny: Nice gloves. Thanks, Mike!

II. Read and match 1 – 3 with a – c.

1. Come on. Hurry up.

a. Don't worry. You can borrow mine.

2. Oh, no! I can't find my glove.

b. Thanks.

3. Nice catch.

c. I can't find my cell phone.

III. Read then choose TRUE (T) or FALSE (F).



Football

Nowadays, football becomes one of the world's most popular games. Millions of people play and watch it all around the world.

A football match often has two parts. Each part is forty-five minutes. The first part is the first half and the second part is the second half. There is a fifteen-minute break between two halves.

There are two teams in a football match. Each football team has eleven players, including a goal-keeper. The players on the ground try to kick the ball into the other's goal. The team which scores more goals wins the match.

1. A lot of people in the world enjoy playing or watching football.
2. Millions of people play football around the world.
3. A football match has got two halves of forty-five minutes each.
4. There is no break in a football match.
5. Each football team has eleven players including a goal-keeper.
6. The winning team is the team that scores more goals.

☐☐☐☐☐☐☐☐☐☐☐☐

IV. Read and choose the correct answer.

Badminton

Today, badminton becomes a very popular sports activity. It spreads quickly from the city to the countryside. People need only a pair of rackets, a shuttlecock, a net and a small piece of land to play the game. Two or four players hit the shuttlecock over the net with their rackets. People can play badminton in their free time or in a competition. Now there are many badminton competitions and even a World Cup. The strongest countries in badminton are Indonesia, China and South Korea.

1. Do people enjoy playing badminton nowadays?

_____.

2. What do people need to play badminton?

_____.

3. When can people play badminton?

_____.

4. What countries are the strongest in badminton?

_____.